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Weekly Update for December 11, 2023 

Good evening Parents and Guardians,  

Memorial students really love their outdoor breaks! With the warmer temperatures, basketball, 

soccer, volleyball, and football games were happening again. It is great to see them playing! 

Congratulations to the Senior Girls Volleyball team for their awesome season and 

sportsmanship. Staff, coaches, and families are very proud of them! School Council hosted their 

first movie night. Families enjoyed popcorn and a movie in our auditorium. It is such a grand 

experience like watching under the stars!  

Early School Entry: Our playground and bus supervision begin at 8:30 am. There will be days 

that students will come into the school before the 8:45 am bell because the weather is too 

rainy or cold. Supervising staff will let students into the school.  Kindergarten classes have been 

assigned a specific door for these situations. Due to supervision, it is difficult for staff to keep 

the doors open beyond the 8:45 bell. If you are arriving after 8:45 am, you should access the 

main school entrance.    

Safe and Secure Schools: Last week, we had our first Lockdown Drill to review and practice 
protocols and routines.  
 
Pizza Days: Reminder our pizza days are Thursdays. December 14th is the last one before the 
Winter Break. Thank you for your support.  
 
School Council: Memorial School Council will be meeting on Tuesday December 12th at 4:30 pm 
in the Staff Room.  
 
School Dental Screening: On December 11, our Kindergarten and Grade 2 students will be 
included Hamilton Public Health Dental Screening program. If you have any concerns or 
questions related to the screening process, please visit their website at 
www.hamilton.ca/schooldentalscreening.  
 
There are many upcoming events in December.  
Important Dates: 
December 11: School Dental Screening 
December 12: School Council Meeting 
December 14: Pizza Day  
December 20: Grade 5-8 Student Talent Show 
December 22: Winter Assembly 
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Sincerely, 
Mr. Patton  Mr. Zadvorny 
Principal   Vice-Principal 
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